
  
 

NORDHEIM INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
500 North Broadway   Nordheim, Texas  78141 
Phone:  (361) 938-5211 Fax: (361) 938-5266 

 

Superintendent, Kevin Wilson                                               Principal, Lisa Karnei   
                                    Business Manager, Kimberly Saunders  
Secretary, Jennifer Wagner                                                 Counselor, Gayle Tisdale                                      
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like everyone to know that first and foremost our main objective is the continued 
health and safety of our students, staff, and community.   We have spent the last few days 
monitoring the information released by the Texas Department of State Health Services and 
Center for Disease Control regarding the COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  
 
At this time there has been no known cases of the COVID-19 Virus in DeWitt County. 
Based on the information and concern for the continued spread of the virus, Nordheim ISD 
has decided to cancel classes for the week of March 16-20.   
 
The UIL has also announced that all extracurricular activities have been canceled statewide 
through March 29, 2020.  This decision is to discourage travel to areas where the COVID-
19 virus could be prevalent.  We hope our Nordheim ISD families will also keep this in 
mind as they travel. 
 
Please understand this decision was not made lightly. Nordheim ISD realizes this could 
create some hardships or inconvenience for some families.  Again, we are doing what we 
feel is in the best interest of or students, staff and community. We will continue to monitor 
the situation and make decisions based on the most recent information.  
 
 
 Please check our website for the latest information. 
 
 
 
Kevin Wilson 
Superintendent, Nordheim ISD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


